
 

 

Luxulyan School Newsletter 

 

SPRING TERM 1 - WEEK 1 
 

 

What a great first week back it’s been!  
 

After all the excitement of the festive period, almost everyone has come back to school refreshed and ready to 

go.  
 

Unfortunately, however, Mrs LDL has been poorly over the Christmas holidays and we hope that she recovers 

quickly so she’s back with us soon. 
 

We will try to send out class newsletters as soon as we can detailing all the exciting Spring term learning that each 

class will be  experiencing over the coming weeks.  

 

In this newsletter, there are a few general reminders as we start a fresh term and some important dates for the 

diary…  

Here’s to a super successful 2020!  
 

Happy Friday,  

Mr Gynn 

Please note some activities/events are not connected to Luxulyan School and parents should undertake their own checks as to the 

suitability of the providers/activities. 
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NHS VISION SCREENING—ASH CLASS  

All children in reception will have their vision tested 

on Wednesday 29th January 2020 unless we have     

received a green ‘Child Health Checks at School 

Form’ which gives you an opportunity to opt out. This 

form was sent out in September 2019.  

For more information please visit: 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/

government/uploads/system/uploads/

attachment_data/file/653434/

vision_screening_parent_leaflet.pdf 

GOODBYE  
 Our Sports Apprentice, Miss Barr, has 
left us to start a new life in St Ives. We 
wish the very best of luck for the future. 

 

Student Teacher in Beech Class 

From Monday 13th January, Beech Class will be hosting 

a trainee teacher, Miss Emily Howard from Plymouth 

Marjon University.  

This school experience provides student teachers with  

opportunities to further develop and consolidate their 

knowledge, skills and understanding and also to 

demonstrate sustained practice over an extended      

period.  

By this stage in their training BEd student teachers will 

have had previous school experience placements in a 

variety of  settings and across Key Stages. Miss      

Howard will be closely mentored and supported by 

Mrs Williams and Mr Heagney.  

We look forward to welcoming Miss Howard to          

Luxulyan School.  

mailto:head@luxulyansch.org


 

 

It is School Census Day on Thursday           

16th January 2020 

 

HOT DOGS/VEGGIE HOT DOG 
 

We have a replacement menu:  

Hot Dog/Veggie Hot Dog in Bun 

Chips 

Peas/Beans 

Or Jacket Potato 

For dessert 

Ice Cream and Fresh Fruit 

The price is £2.41 free to all Infant children    

(Reception to Year 2) payable in advance on 

Parentpay please.  

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK—13.12.19 to 08.01.2020 

Well Done to winners Oak Class this week with a great 96.2% attendance! 

 DIARY DATES 

14th January  Football/Netball team HOME to Foxhole School (weather permitting) 

16th January  Cross Country Par Running Track 

Wk beginning 20th January Clubs start 

28th January Football/Netball team AWAY to Bugle School (weather permitting) 

29th January Ash Class—Vision Screening NHS 

30th January  Cross Country Par Running Track 

11th February Football/Netball team HOME to Treverbyn Academy (weather permitting) 

13th February  Cross Country Par Running Track 

25th—27th March Year 5 River Dart Residential visit 

5th—7th May Sycamore Class Delaware Residential visit 

11th—15th May Year 6 SATS 

18th—22nd May Year 6 Isles of Scilly Residential visit 

CROSS COUNTRY TEAM 

Just a reminder that our next Cross Country race is Thursday 16th January at Par      

Running Tracks so please ensure your child has the correct kit required (as per the letter previously sent) 

APPLICATION FOR STARTING SCHOOL  

SEPTEMBER 2020  

If you have a child who was born between 1st     

September 2015 and 31st August 2016 you must 

apply for a place in a reception class for that child 

by 15th January 2020.  

Attending a Nursery  

Please note that attending a school’s nursery does 

not guarantee your child a place at that school—

you will still need to apply.  

Please visit Cornwall Council’s website for further 

information:  

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions  

Email: schooladmissions@cornwall.gov.uk 

Post: School Admissions Team, County Hall, Truro 

TR1 3AY 

Telephone: 0300 1234 101 

AFTER SCHOOL/LUNCHTIME CLUBS BEGIN—WEEK BEGINNING 20TH JANUARY 2020 

You should of received our latest clubs on offer letter via bookbag post. Please contact the school office for a 

sign up form if you have not received one. 


